



Mayor and Council
Resort Municipality of Whistler
Municipal Hall - 4325 Blackcomb Way
Whistler, BC, V8E 0X5

July 21, 2021

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am once again sending our most heartfelt thanks for the generous grant of \$8,000 from the RMOW's 2021 Community Enrichment Program. We know that the community's needs have grown immensely over the last year in particular, so we are truly grateful that you chose to support Zero Ceiling's Graduate Outreach Program.

Your funds provide former Work 2 Live participants with security, opportunity, and support in a time when it's needed most. Just this month, one of our participants graduated from the program and into their own independent housing. And we are also welcoming back another graduate who needs our support again in order to rebuild their stability.

Work 2 Live has grown exponentially over the years, and now we are set to have up to twelve people per year enter and leave the program. This means there will be many more opportunities to continue to support graduates with the emotional, practical, financial, and social challenges of independence. With your help, we can make that a reality.

We appreciate everything the RMOW does for Zero Ceiling and the vulnerable young people we serve. On behalf of our team and our graduates, thank you! We couldn't save and change lives without your support.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Wrightson

Co-executive Director

comightson